
               Progressive Agriculture Foundation® 

             Progressive Agriculture Safety Days® 

 Providing education, training and resources to make farm, ranch and rural life 
safer and healthier for children and their communities.  

 
 
 
 

 

Saturday morning, September 24, 2022 has been set for the annual Benton County Safety Day 

Camp. All 3rd, 4th, 5th and 6th graders in Benton and Linn County are welcome to attend.  

Pre-registration is required by Tuesday, September 20, 2022 and registration is limited so 

please return the attached registration/consent form as soon as possible. 

 

The camp will be held at the Benton County Fairgrounds on the south-east corner of Vinton. 

Check-in is at 8:30 am and parents may pick up their children at 12:15 pm. The event is being 

sponsored by Progressive Agriculture, Farm Bureau, Benton County ISU Extension & Outreach, 

Vinton-Shellsburg, Belle Plaine & Benton Community FFA Chapters, Unity Point Clinic (Vinton & 

Shellsburg Family Practice), beef, pork, dairy commodity groups, numerous local businesses and 

individuals.  

 

All children are invited to attend, both farm and non-farm. The highest rate of farm injuries 

occur in children ages 5 – 14. This year we will feature 10 safety stations. Topics this year 

include ATV Safety, First Aid, Tractor/Semi Safety, Water Safety, 911 Emergency, Grain Safety, 

Animal Safety, Electrical Safety, Fire Safety and Skid loader Safety 

 

The camp, snack, lunch, T-SHIRT and an educational materials bag are all provided FREE of 

charge to 3rd, 4th 5th and 6th grade students in Linn & Benton County. Our sponsors, both local 

and national, will provide the financial support necessary for the Safety Day Camp. Adults are 

welcome to attend with their child. 

Fill out the attached registration and consent form and send it to the Benton County Extension 

Office, 501 1st Ave, Vinton, Iowa 52349 by Tuesday, September 20, 2022. Registration is also 

available online at https://forms.gle/jjV9CwqvPKstuad2A 

Registration is limited so send it as soon as possible. If you have questions please 

call the Extension office at 319-472-4739.  
 

Remember, children need to come to the Benton County Fairgrounds by 8:30 am 

and are to be picked up at 12:15 pm. 


